
FICCI comments on IIP data for June 2017 

  

New Delhi, 11 August 2017: Commenting on the IIP for the month of June 
2017, Dr. A. Didar Singh, Secretary General, FICCI said “The fall in manufacturing 
which is more broadbased this time is a cause for concern and underlines the 
need for more reforms especially at the state level. This is important to improve 
the investment climate further”. 
  
“Besides reforms at the state level, we need to ensure faster development of our 
infrastructure which is a major enabler of growth and instrumental in reducing 
the cost of doing business in the country to make our manufacturing 
competitive” Dr. Singh added. 
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